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Newsletter Distribution Preference

Name of Child:

BHPCNS publishes a monthly newsletter to be distributed to all families. Please check if
you wish to receive a hard copy of the newsletter (sent home in your child’s tote bag) in
addition to an electronic copy.

DYes, I’d like to receive a hard-copy of the BHPCNS monthly newsletter

DNO, I just need the electronic version of the newsletter
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